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April 6, 2023 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
From:  James Bisley, Chair, Graduate Council 
 
Re:  Proposed UCLA Policy: UCLA Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Education Requirement for 

Employees 

 
At its meeting on March 17, 2023, the Graduate Council reviewed and discussed the Proposed UCLA Policy: 
UCLA Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Education Requirement for Employees and offers the following 
observations for the Executive Board’s consideration: 
 
Members were generally in agreement with the points raised by the Committee on Data, Information 
Technology, and Privacy. While members are supportive of EDI efforts and training, members noted that 
the frequency of the training may be counterproductive.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to express our views on this matter. If you have any questions, please 
contact us via Graduate Council’s Analyst, Emily, at ele@senate.ucla.edu. 
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